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MARCH-APRIL 2020 

 
 
 

                                        With Nick Napolitano 

 
Hello everyone,                                                                                           

 

     It’s that time of the year, “Red Sox Baseball.”  I would like to thank everyone who has 

volunteered to work spring training.  John Baker has picked up the ball due to Bob Buchholz’s 

condition.  Again Friends & Neighbors will be furnishing hams for Easter.  If you are in need, 

please see Pam.  The marketing committee under Ted Clark is doing a marvelous job.  Reminder, 

program chairs should continue working their programs. 

 

For God and Country,   

American Legion Post 90 Commander, 

 

 Nicholas Napolitano          
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Hello family,                                                                                              February 18, 2020 

     I want to let everyone know that it is that time of the year when we are taking nominations for 

offices for the 2020-2021 membership year.  If you think that you would like to contribute to the 

way the post operates, I encourage you to add your name to the list, which is posted by the side 

door on the cork board.  We will also be taking nominations during the March and April general 

membership meetings with elections on May 6, 2020.  Election time will be 3pm – 7pm.  You 

MUST have a 2020 membership card and be a member of Post 90.   There are a few offices that 

are appointed by the incoming Commander.  You must discuss those with the incoming 

Commander. 

     For those that have volunteered during the year, May will be the deadline for many of our 

reports, so I am asking that you submit anything that you did by April 30, 2020 so it may be 

reported to department.  This applies to Sons and Riders as well.  This is how the Legion Family 

gets its numbers to report to congress.  I am not speaking for Freda, but I am sure Madam 

President would love to have Auxiliary members turn in their hours as well.   

     Also, I believe baseball is going on through March.  Anyone interested should see 

Legionnaire John Baker or S.A.L. member Bob Buchholz for more details.   

 

For God and Country,  

Post 90 Adjutant, 

 

Brian “Taz” Gehling     

 

 

COME OUT TO THE NEXT  

AMERICAN LEGION DISTRICT 13 MEETING!!!! 

 

WHO? ALL AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERS 

DATE? SUNDAY, MARCH 8TH, 2020 

PLACE? AMERICAN LEGION POST 274 

899 BUTTONWOOD DRIVE 

FORT MYERS BEACH, FLORIDA 33931 

TIME? TBD 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.legion.org/nalpa/245331/usage-all-american-legion-emblems&psig=AOvVaw2pQKY_2SvquAltAhn2aOeA&ust=1582917362994000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJjd-fW48ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Hello everyone,                                                                                                  February 18, 2020 

     I recently attended a meeting with the new Director at the Lee County VA Clinic.  We discussed 

multiple topics to include the mental health department, the HUD-VASH program and various 

improvements being made in the health care system.  I believe that there will be some positive 

changes to look forward to.  I was also told that the VA will be hiring a few more employees which 

should help with the wait times. 

     According to the following article, which can be found at this link: 

https://www.bostonherald.com/2020/02/17/veterans-with-gulf-war-syndrome-have-widespread-

brain-inflammation-new-study-

shows/?fbclid=IwAR04UrQuLxyfHztR6eXHckXkmEBNI8_IVoATtPfYcduRtKmbZXF2YFiH

Ldw 

     “Veterans who fought against Iraq in the Gulf War and now battle debilitating symptoms of 

what’s been called Gulf War Syndrome have widespread inflammation in the brain, researchers at 

Massachusetts General Hospital confirmed for the first time.”   

      I know that when I see things like this, I want to know the sample base for the conclusion.  The 

article included this, “The study included 23 veterans, 15 of whom had Gulf War Illness, as it is 

identified in the study, as well as 25 healthy patients without GWI. All of their brains were scanned 

using positron-emission tomography imaging which looked for elevated levels of a special protein 

that accumulates in the brain and spinal cord when there is inflammation.” 

     This issue affects my generation and younger military service members and veterans.  I would 

encourage those that have served in the Middle East since 1991 that you get tested and make sure 

that you do not have these symptoms discussed in the article which can include, “…functions 

such as memory, concentration and reasoning …”   

 

For God and Country, 

Post 90 Service Officer, 

Brian “Taz” Gehling 

 

      

 
ATTENTION: ALL AMERICAN LGION LEGION 

VOLUNTEERS THAT HELPED OUT AT THE 
POST 90 FOOD STAND AT JET BLUE PARK!!!! 

THERE WILL BE A BANQUET HELD AT  
AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 ON 

 SUNDAY, MARCH 29TH, 2020!!!  
TIME? NOON 
COST? FREE!!!!  

https://www.bostonherald.com/2020/02/17/veterans-with-gulf-war-syndrome-have-widespread-brain-inflammation-new-study-shows/?fbclid=IwAR04UrQuLxyfHztR6eXHckXkmEBNI8_IVoATtPfYcduRtKmbZXF2YFiHLdw
https://www.bostonherald.com/2020/02/17/veterans-with-gulf-war-syndrome-have-widespread-brain-inflammation-new-study-shows/?fbclid=IwAR04UrQuLxyfHztR6eXHckXkmEBNI8_IVoATtPfYcduRtKmbZXF2YFiHLdw
https://www.bostonherald.com/2020/02/17/veterans-with-gulf-war-syndrome-have-widespread-brain-inflammation-new-study-shows/?fbclid=IwAR04UrQuLxyfHztR6eXHckXkmEBNI8_IVoATtPfYcduRtKmbZXF2YFiHLdw
https://www.bostonherald.com/2020/02/17/veterans-with-gulf-war-syndrome-have-widespread-brain-inflammation-new-study-shows/?fbclid=IwAR04UrQuLxyfHztR6eXHckXkmEBNI8_IVoATtPfYcduRtKmbZXF2YFiHLdw
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0889159119313340?via%3Dihub
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Hello S.A.L. members and family,                                                                    February 18, 2020 
                                                         

     We are looking to do a fundraiser for Easter.  It will be the last fundraiser that we will do for 

this membership year.  Please help support it.  This is how the squadron raises monies for our 

charities. 

     It is election time.  There is a sign-up sheet posted.  Nominations will be done in the general 

membership meetings as well.  Elections will be May 11, 2020 from 3pm-7pm.  If you would 

like to help guide the squadron for the 2020-2021 year, please sign-up.  You may also see the 

Squadron Adjutant John Baker for information. 

     There will be a 13th District Meeting on March 8, 2020 at Post 274 (Ft. Myers Beach).  Sons 

will meet at 11am. 

     The 13th District Picnic is April 11, 2020 at Post 110 (Port Charlotte).  The picnic will start at 

12pm.  You can see the commander or adjutant for tickets.  The picnic is always a good time.  

There will be a live band at the picnic. 

     We are also looking for a Sons member that may be interested in marching with the Post 

Color Guard carrying the Sons flag.  If you might be interested, please see the Squadron Adjutant 

John Baker. 

     Remember, your support means that we can assist veterans and their families, as well as 

supporting some wonderful charities such as Special Olympics. 

 

For God and Country,  

Post 90 S.A.L. Commander, 

Brian “Taz” Gehling     

 

 

 

 

 

COME OUT TO THE NEXT 

AMERICAN LEGION DISTRICT 13 PICNIC!!!! 

WHO? ALL AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERS 

DATE? SATURDAY, APRIL 11TH, 2020 

PLACE? AMERICAN LEGION POST 110 

3152 HARBOR BLVD. 

PORT CHARLOTTE, FLORIDA 33952 

TIME? NOON – 4PM 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.legion.org/nalpa/245331/usage-all-american-legion-emblems&psig=AOvVaw2pQKY_2SvquAltAhn2aOeA&ust=1582917362994000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJjd-fW48ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


1401 SE 47th St., Cape Coral, FL  33904 // Phone: (239) 540-8128 

Email: alpost90cape@Yahoo.com Page 5 
 

Hello everyone, 

     Wednesday January 22 was the date for the Biz Chat morning meeting held at the Coral 

Ridge Event Center, 950 Chiquita Blvd in the Cape. Biz Chat represents a partnership between 

the City of Cape Coral Economic Development Office and FGCU's Small Business 

Development Center (SBDC), with regular participation from partner organizations. The 

breakfast was attended by three Legion members, Ted Clark, Jeff Zambrano and Elbert Ziegler 

and each of them were given a 30 second opportunity to introduce the Legion and the reasons for 

joining. We discussed Legion membership with a couple potential members, gave one an 

application and unfortunately the other was not eligible (Dishonorable Discharge).   

     

 

 

 

     

 

     Saturday, February 8th, 2020 was a great evening for “Bike Night” on 47th Terrace in the 

Cape. Jeff Zambrano, Amy O’Neill, and Riders from American Legion Post 90 were in 

attendance with a tent and table set up.  There were a substantial number of motorcycles, 

attendees and vendors and our group signed up 4 new Post 90 Riders.  In order to join, the new 

Riders must first become a member of the American Legion.  There were two other prospects 

that showed interest in joining. We gave them applications and will follow up.  
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     It was a packed house at the Chamber of Commerce of Cape Coral, Florida General 

Membership Lunch at Rusty’s Raw Bar & Grill on Wednesday, February 12th.  The Topic: Cape 

Coral Economic Development.  Elbert Zeigler attended representing The American Legion Post 

90 of Cape Coral, Florida.  The guest speaker, Ricardo Nogueira, Cape Coral’s Economic 

Development Manager, discussed “The Economic Forecast in Cape Coral.”  There was a rousing 

welcome for Elbert as a veteran. The Chamber meets the second Wednesday of each month from 

11:30am-1pm for the monthly General Membership Luncheon.  Every member of American 

Legion Post 90 is considered a member of the Chamber and eligible to attend free events and 

meetings however there is a cost for lunch.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

     On Thursday, February 20th, 2020 another Chamber event was held at Brand 1 Ink, 925 S.E. 

15th Ave. Cape Coral, Florida, 33990 from 5:30pm-7:30pm.  At the Chamber Business After 

Hours Networking Event, everyone enjoyed the opportunity to network with over 60 plus 

members.  There were networking activities, great giveaways, and sponsorship opportunities to 

promote your businesses or organization. Ted Clark and Elbert Zeigler attended this event and 

gave applications to two potential members and were able to distribute several “Why You 

Should Join” pamphlets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,                                                       

American Legion Post 90  

Marketing Committee Member,  

 

Amy O’Neill 
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Hello everyone, 

 

     American Legion Post 90 in Cape Coral, Florida hosted the annual High School Oratorical 

Scholarship Contest on Sunday, January 19, 2020. The program is essentially a “Constitutional 

Speech Contest”. The objective is to instill a better knowledge and appreciation of the 

Constitution of the United States in high school students. Also, it helps develop leadership 

qualities, the ability to think and speak as well as an understanding of the rights and 

responsibilities of American citizenship. The contest consists of two parts - a prepared oration on 

some aspect of the Constitution with emphasis on duties and responsibilities of a citizen. The 

second part was an Assigned Topic discussion that the contestants had 5 minutes to prepare. The 

first place winner, Amanda Benitez, a senior at Cape Coral High School, received a score of 92 

from the four judges and received valuable feedback regarding content and speaking skills. 

     On January 26th, post 90 again hosted the Oratorical Contest but at the District level. The 

winner again was Amanda Benitez who this time received a score of 91.3 from the three judges. 

This made Amanda eligible for the competition at the Area level.  

     On Sunday, February 16th, Amanda Benitez, the winner of both the American Legion Post 

and District High School Oratorical contest, competed at the Area Contest at Post 110 in Port 

Charlotte. Despite several interruptions and distractions, Amanda was successful in winning 

second place and receiving a third scholarship from the Area contest in addition to 

the awards at the Post and District levels. Amanda is the first student in 5 years, from Post 90, to 

reach the Area competitive level. Ted Clark, the Chair of our Post's Oratorical Contest, was 

delighted with Amanda's success and looks forward to next year's competition with a higher 

number of students.  Congratulations to Amanda for her civic knowledge and oratorical skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

American Legion Post 90 Oratorical Chairman,  

 

Ted Clark 
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Hello everyone, 

 

     Time sure flies, it feels like we were just getting ready for Christmas. The American Legion 

Riders of post 90 have been very active over the past couple months. In December we missed a 

few rides due to rain but had one to Key West with a total of 12,600 miles with 21 riders. We 

had great weather and a real good time. In January, we had 5 rides with a total of 4024 miles. 

     ALR post 90, presented a check of $600 to our local Veterans home in Port Charlotte. This 

money goes to help our veterans that are housebound in the facility to buy daily personal 

products that they need. They are so appreciative and look forward to our visit every year. This 

year the ride was rained out but, 2 of our officers drove up and presented them with the check. 

     So far for this month of February, we had 3 of our members attend the American Legion 

Summit in Cocoa Beach training and meeting with other ALR posts throughout our region. They 

will share all that knowledge with the rest of the group at our next meeting. 

     Also, on February 2nd, our ALR post 90 team held our annual fund-raising breakfast at 

Applebee’s. This is our biggest fund-raising event of the year.  The event proved to be very 

successful with us serving 122 breakfasts. Thanks to all who participated.  Looking forward to 

chatting with you in our next publication. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

American Legion Post 90 Riders Historian,                                                                      

 

Dale Barton 
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Greetings to all Members of American Legion Post 90, 

 

      I want to personally thank everyone for sending in your membership dues for the New Year!  

To date, we are at about 96% with 841 paid members out of the National Goal of 891.  Thanks to 

you all and keep up the good work on sending in your dues on time!  If there are any problems 

sending in your membership dues, please contact me on my cellphone at: (239)789-7777 and I 

will work with you on a plan.  Yes, we have many new faces at the Post, to date there are new 

members that have transferred and joined our Post 90!  Welcome all!  I have been working 

diligently with the American Legion National Headquarters in Orlando, Florida on getting up to 

date number lists for the latest changes on addresses, phone number, & email information.  This 

information is very important so that all Legion Members can receive our Post 90 newsletter and 

any other information that they may need to keep up to date on, including the latest events that 

they can all attend.  The newsletter is also available in print in our Post 90’s bar area.  Baseball is 

here again, please sign up for a game that you may want to volunteer at Jet Blue Park.  The 

sheets are at Post 90 on the wall by the bathrooms.  Come one and all to see our new American 

Legion Building and remember to support our troops, community, and Great Country!           

 

 

Best Regards, 

American Legion Post 90 Membership,  

Wayne Cave 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

      I am so honored to be voted in as your new historian!!  I am making a history book that will 

be judged at the American Legion State Convention in June 2020.  I cannot do this without 

everyone’s help because I am not able to attend every event connected to American Legion Post 

90.  So, if anyone attends a Post 90 event, please take pictures and/or save any flyers or stuff 

from that event.  Any military or veteran related event in Florida also counts.  Please notify and 

send this stuff to me.  You can reach me at the Post 90 bar by leaving an envelope with “Amy” 

on it.  You can also reach me the following two ways: 

Amy O’Neill 

(239)322-6945  

strawjazz1978@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                        

American Legion Post 90 Historian, 

 

Amy M. O’Neill 

mailto:strawjazz1978@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjIh9a4qO7hAhUyq1kKHU4kB9gQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://militaryimagemaker.com/mil-rib-mdl-page&psig=AOvVaw0Y0AIoGJ3B9v2rMQ3aG8Fc&ust=1556387234819194
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiewu2LouzhAhXStVkKHXLVDigQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://tricitybaseball.org/2017StateTournament.htm&psig=AOvVaw1xe1r-6TjVpQUexEUNquzl&ust=1556316675338020
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiewu2LouzhAhXStVkKHXLVDigQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://tricitybaseball.org/2017StateTournament.htm&psig=AOvVaw1xe1r-6TjVpQUexEUNquzl&ust=1556316675338020


1401 SE 47th St., Cape Coral, FL  33904 // Phone: (239) 540-8128 

Email: alpost90cape@Yahoo.com Page 10 
 

Dear American Legion Post 90, 

 

     I would like to express our gratitude to the donors that were able to give blood on Saturday, 

January 18, 2020.  This truly is a lifesaving mission and it is so important to our hospitals and the 

community to remember to donate blood. Lee Health needs over 800 units of blood each week to 

treat our patients   At Lee Health, donated blood goes to help save the lives of patients at your 

community owned hospitals: Lee Memorial Hospital, Health Park Medical Center, Golisano 

Children’s Hospital of SW Florida, Gulf Coast Medical Center, and Cape Coral Hospital.  In 

Addition to the five hospitals, our blood center also services the level 2 Trauma Center at Lee 

Memorial Hospital and the Regional Cancer Center at the Sanctuary.  For the January blood 

drive, we had 26 donors that tried to give blood and 21 units collected!  With each unit saving 2 

lives, over 40 lives in our community have been touched by the generosity of these individuals.  

Thank you for your donations!  We appreciate everyone that was able to come out and give the 

“gift of life”. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                      

Lead Donor Recruiter,  

Shannon Flory 

                                                                                                                     

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

     As Chairman of the Blood Drive, I went to the Cape Coral City Council meeting on Monday, 

January 3rd, at 4:30 pm to announce the Blood Drive that the American Legion of SW Florida 

had at Post 90 on Saturday, January 18th, 2020 from 1pm-5pm.  It was determined that 21 units 

of blood was given that Saturday and all participants enjoyed their complimentary 

cheeseburgers.  Thanks again everyone!  Saturday, January 18th, 2020 Blood Drive results were 

as follows:  We collected 21 units of blood.  Our goal was 25.  We had 26 volunteers that 

attempted to join our active group!  Thanks again to the direct help our Post received from Elbert 

Zeigler, William McKernan, Salvatore Romano, and Armando Galindo.  Mr. Larry Olson also 

came out to help but, everything was already under control.  Out of the attempts, there was one 

of our American Legion Post 90 Riders.  I have discussed this situation with Rebecca Sewell and 

a different strategy will be used to get more “Riders” for our April 25th Blood Drive.  Everyone 

enjoyed the wonderful cheeseburgers our kitchen supplied.  The sign-up sheet is working better 

than before.  It appears that even if I post a sign-up sheet on the ice machine 2 weeks before the 

blood drive and make 2 announcements on Friday nights, there are always vets who never saw 

the list to sign.  These are the vets who still cannot commit, just like they learned in the service.  

They will not volunteer for anything at Post 90.  Your non-committals need to realign your 

thinking!  Our organization runs on giving your time for others and most of you do.  Thanks 

again for all those who try to donate.  The next Blood Drive will be at the Lee Health Blood 

Mobile van in the parking lot of American Legion Post 90 on  

Saturday, April 25th, 2020 from 1pm-5pm.   

 

Sincerely, 

Post 90 Blood Drive Chairman, 

Richard Osman 
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Hello everyone, 

      

     As you have heard and seen, our Post 90 Color and Honor Guards have been active this past 

year.  We have participated in parades, community events, memorials, and funeral services.  

These Guards have earned praise for their participation in these events, which has raised our 

visibility in the community.  Here is a list of some of our past and upcoming events: 

 

JAN. 25TH, 2020-JAMMIN’ AT CULTURAL PARK-POST 90 COLOR GUARD (5 MEMBER) 

 

FEB. 2ND, 2020-4 CHAPLAIN CEREMONY AT POST 90-POST 90 FLAG DETAIL/HONOR 

GUARD 

 

FEB. 15TH, 2020-MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR RALPH HAMILTON-POST 90 FLAG DETAIL 

WITH HONOR GUARD 

 

FEB. 29TH, 2020-BURROWING OWL FESTIVAL-POST 90 COLOR GUARD (5 MEMBER) 

 

MARCH 27TH, 2020-WLECOME HOME VETERANS 2020-POST 90 COLOR GUARD (6 

MEMBERS) 

 

     We currently are divided into 3 sections.  First is the Color Guard, which handles parades and 

special community events.  Second is Honor Guard, which is the 7-person firing detail.  This is 

for Memorial services, Funeral services, and some special events.  3rd is the Flag Detail, which is 

used for Memorial and Funeral services.  The Flag Detail covers the opening to re-folding and 

the presentation of the flag to the next of kin. 

 

     As you can see, we can get involved with a lot of activities.   

We need more Legionnaires to volunteer for our Guards!   

No experience is necessary.  We will train everyone for                                                    

whichever position you volunteer for.   If you are interested 

 in joining any of American Legion Post 90 Guards, please  

call Carl Saitta at: (239)458-1008.  Thank you all for your time! 

 

ATTENTION ALL AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 

COLOR/HONOR GUARD MEMBERS: 

 

OUR FIRST MEETING/PRACTICE WILL BE HELD  

ON SATURDAY, APRIL 18TH, 2020 AT 10AM. 

AFTER THAT ONE, WE WILL MEET ON THE 2ND  

SATURDAY OF EVERY MONTH AT 10AM. 

 

Sincerely, 

Captain of American Legion Post 90 Color/Honor Guard            

& Sergeant of Arms, 

 

Carl Saitta                        

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjLp6Cc0PjhAhXhmq0KHbvKCmkQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://americanhistory.si.edu/blog/2013/09/uncle-sam-the-man-and-the-meme-the-origins-of-uncle-sam.html&psig=AOvVaw33QxwgyJ5VmQdsV2yOH49P&ust=1556741504343019
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Hello everyone, 

 

     The following are the information and dates for the JROTC Cape Coral, Florida 

Marksmanship Tournament: 

 

**All begin around 2pm and run until approximately 5-5:30pm, with a meal served 

afterwards. ** 

 

Feb. 6th, 2020 at Island Coast High School 

 

Feb. 12th, 2020 at Mariner High school 

 

March 11th at Cape Coral High school 

 

April 2nd at Ida Baker High school 

 

April 16th at Oasis High school 

 

**Upcoming County & State Championships: 

    >Both at Island Coast High school: 

 

Lee County AJROTC Championship-(Friday) 

     >April 24th, 2020 from 2pm-7pm 

 

Florida State AJROTC Championship-(Saturday) 

     >April 25th, 2020 from 7am-2pm 

 

***Uniform: American Legion Polo shirt with cap (if you have one). 

 

For additional questions and information please contact me at :( 252)762-7470. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chairman of JROTC at Post 90,  

 

Don Teasely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1401 SE 47th St., Cape Coral, FL  33904 // Phone: (239) 540-8128 

Email: alpost90cape@Yahoo.com Page 13 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DUE TO THE SPREAD OF THE 

CARONA VIRUS, A LOT OF 

EVENTS ALL OVER HAVE 

BEEN POSTPONED OR 

CANCELLED.  SO, PLEASE 

CHECK OR CALL AHEAD OF 

TIME BEFORE ATTENDING 

ANY FUTURE PLANNED 

EVENTS!!!! 
 

 

 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ceosuccess.com%2F2017%2F08%2F28%2Fattention-please-may-i-have-your-attention%2F&psig=AOvVaw1cxqEy-CjB2Z6DSbNbCQiw&ust=1584474504575000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKD_1Njhn-gCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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BBQ RIB DINNER 
Saturday, March 14th, 2020 

American Legion Post 90 

From 5:00 to 8:00 PM 

Please sign-up by March 12th, 2020 

Fish with Fries is $10 

OR 

½ Rack of Ribs is $12.00 

Sides include Baked Potato and your choice of 

Baked Beans or Cole Slaw 

Music by CJ & Friends 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.macrumors.com/guide/apple-music/&psig=AOvVaw1lhgezv19J3V0bL9_MGtbz&ust=1582921731365000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNjZnJXJ8ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.traegergrills.com.au/recipes/pork/3-2-1-baby-back-ribs&psig=AOvVaw1RCUM7KfqaEjKMpWFajZl3&ust=1582921280833000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOjfy73H8ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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CORNED BEEF & CABBAGE 

WITH POTATOES & CARROTS 

DINNER = $12 

CORNED BEEF SANDWHICH = $8 

WHERE? AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 

TIME? NOON UNTIL GONE ON 3/17/20 

DRINK SPECIAL = $3 
JAMESON’S IRISH  

WHISKEY   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http://coa.washco.utah.gov/st-george/2019/03/06/st-patricks-day-luncheon/&psig=AOvVaw2xVUZNxjUnr-uK4BPEqyHk&ust=1582922155382000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiTkN7K8ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAR
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://highbarnewyork.com/blog/jameson-whiskey-types/&psig=AOvVaw1nX9JB_n-cw7plc4kkjsL5&ust=1582922667810000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNiahe7M8ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
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SHRIMP SCAMPI 

     With Pasta, Salad, & Garlic Bread 

Saturday, March 21st, 2020 

American Legion Post 90 

Sign-up at the Kitchen by: 

Wednesday, March 18th, 2020 

Price: TBD 

Music by CJ & Friends 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.mccormick.com/lawrys/recipes/main-dishes/easy-shrimp-scampi&psig=AOvVaw28v1vkW7yCMa4FVONaJNSB&ust=1582923182611000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPie7sjO8ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.macrumors.com/guide/apple-music/&psig=AOvVaw1lhgezv19J3V0bL9_MGtbz&ust=1582921731365000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNjZnJXJ8ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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WELCOME HOME 

VIETNAM VETERANS 2020!!!! 

 
ATTENTION: THIS EVENT HAS BEEN 

POSTPONED!!!! 

https://welcomehomevietnamvets2020.oreven-

venue/). 

We are starting out on Friday, March 27th, 2020 with 

a HUGE kick-off Party “Free to Everyone”.  Join us at 

the Four Points TT Tiki Bar.  Beginning at 2pm 

Bandana, Bobby G. Rice, & James Marvel will start 

the festivities. 

Saturday, March 28th, 2020 

This event involves the entire city of Punta Gorda, 

Florida.  Festivities begin with a “Welcome Home 

Parade” at 10am through downtown Punta Gorda. 

Following the parade, there will be a “Welcome 

Home Ceremony” held at the Vietnam Wall Memorial. 

With performances by: 

Benediction by a local pastor & color/honor guards 

The Last Patrol, James Marvel, Celine Gavin, & 

Emanne Breasha (from America’s Got Talent) 

Laishley Park Program: 

James Marvel & Bobby G. Rice, The Boogieman, 

Jack Michael, Chris Noel (The Voice of Vietnam), & 

Lee Greenwood will end with his entire show!!!! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.amazon.com/HMC-Vietnam-Service-Medal-Ribbon/dp/B001FRL0Y2&psig=AOvVaw0gJRXt_Watdjf8TKcFMaCn&ust=1583104244919000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLiPjIXx9-cCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAK
https://welcomehomevietnamvets2020.oreven-venue/
https://welcomehomevietnamvets2020.oreven-venue/
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17th Annual Jim Cook Senior Classic 

Fundraiser to benefit Addison!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Saturday, April 18th, 2020 

8:30AM Shotgun Start 

4 Person Scramble 

$80 Entry Fee per Golfer 

Eagle Ridge Golf Club 

14589 Eagle Ridge Drive 

Fort Myers, Florida 33912 

Deadline for entries is April 5th, 2020. 

Lunch and prizes immediately following at 

American Legion Post 90. 

For more Information, please contact: 

Jim Cook Jr.-(239)745-1177 

Al Cook-(239)707-6928 

Joe Failla-(239)214-1242 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.pinterest.ru/pin/284430532698423357/&psig=AOvVaw1XVzJ7XREQEa5ZJ1RP4mft&ust=1583106212527000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOif1rX49-cCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAS
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SEE BARTENDAR ON DUTY AT 

AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 

TO GET YOUR “RED FRIDAY” T-SHIRTS 

& HATS WHILE THEY LAST!!!! 

 
 

                                                                                                                            T-SHIRTS = $20 

                              

 

            

                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                             T-SHIRT SIZES =    

                                                                                                                              LARGE     

                                                                                                                              EXTRA LARGE 

                                                                                                                             2 EXTRA LARGE 

                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                    

 

 

 

                          

                                                                                                                          

        FRONT OF T-SHIRT                             BACK OF T-SHIRT 

                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                             HATS = $20 

                                                                                                                          

 

  

                                                                                                                              HATS ARE 

                                                                                                                              ADJUSTABLE 

                                                                                                                              ONE SIZE 

                                                                                                                              FITS ALL 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                              HATS COME IN 

                                                                                                                              BLACK 

                                                                                                                              BLUE 

                                                                                                                              GREY 

 

        FRONT OF HAT                                     SIDE OF HAT 
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You can find us here… On Facebook, 

American Legion Post 90 

 

 

Or on the Web   www.Post90swf.org 

               If you haven’t visited our website lately you really should go check it out!                                                 

We have so many updates and all new look, and more to come!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come see what’s new and what we’ve already been doing! 

**See the website for additional information! ** 

 

NEW POST 90 NEWSLETTER IS OUT NOW ON OUR WEBSITE!!!! 
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Quick Coming Event Summary 

(SEE THE CALENDAR AT THE POST FOR DETAILS) 

      **See the website for additional information** 

March 2020 (Music & Events) 

 

Monday the 2nd – meeting at 7pm for AMERICAN 

LEGION RIDERS 

 

Friday the 6th – music by CLASSIX   

 

Sunday the 8th – breakfast from 8am-11am by 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Monday the 9th – meeting at 7pm for SONS OF 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 

Wednesday the 11th– meeting at 7pm for 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

 

Friday the 13th – music by TOE IN SAND 

 

Saturday the 14th – from 5 to 8pm - BBQ RIB 

DINNER BY CJ  

 

Monday the 16th – meeting at 7pm for AMERICAN 

LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Tuesday the 17th – from noon until gone  

– ST. PATRICK’S DAY DINNER 

 

Friday the 20th – music by BUSTED STUFF 

 

Saturday the 21st – from 5-8pm – SHRIMP 

SCAMPI DINNER BY CJ   

 

Monday the 23rd – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERSHIP 

 

Friday the 27th – music by KENNY G. 

 

 

 

April 2020 (Music & Events) 

 

Friday the 3rd – music by CLASSIX  

 

Monday the 6th – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION RIDERS 

 

Wednesday the 8th – meeting at 7pm for 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

 

Friday the 10th – music by THE SELLOUT   

 

Sunday the 12th – breakfast (TBD because it’s 

Easter) – by AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Monday the 13th – meeting at 7pm for SONS OF 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 

Friday the 17th – music by BUSTED STUFF 

 

Monday the 20th – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Friday the 24th – music by TOE IN SAND  

 

Monday the 27th – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERSHIP 

 

 

 

 



1401 SE 47th St., Cape Coral, FL  33904 // Phone: (239) 540-8128 

Email: alpost90cape@Yahoo.com Page 22 
 

Every First Monday – 5pm to 7:30pm – ITALIAN DINNER = $8.50 - $10.00   

                                                                 SPONSERED BY POST 90 AUXILIARY 

 

ALL DINNERS SERVED WITH HOUSE SALAD & GARLIC BREAD (MENUS VARY). 

SIGN-UP SHEETS AVAILABLE AT POST 90. 

 

Every Tuesday - 6pm to 8pm - SHOW ME THE MONEY CARD GAME 

 

Every Wednesday – 6pm to 8pm – WEEKLY POOL TOURNAMENT = $5 

                          SIGN-UP TO PLAY 

                                    50/50 DRAWING AT 7PM 

                                            THEN LCR DICE GAME…. EACH GAME=$4 

                    & 100% OF EACH GAMES’ WINNINGS GOES TO WINNER 

 

Every Thursday – 5pm – SPECIAL MENU 

                                          1. LIVER & ONIONS 

                                          2. MEATLOAF WITH BAKED POTATO 

                                          3. PORK CHOPS 

 

                                          NAME DRAWING – 7PM 

 

Every Friday – 11:30 to 4pm – REGULAR MENU 

 

Every Friday – 5pm to 7:30pm – STEAK & FISH 

 

Every Friday – 6pm to 8pm – LIVE ENTERTAINMENT 

 

Every Saturday – 11:30 to 7:30pm – REGULAR MENU & SPECIALS 

 

Every Saturday - 1pm - 3pm - SHIP/CAPT./CREW DICE GAME COSTS $1 TO PLAY 

 

Every Saturday – 7:30pm – ACE OF HEARTS GAME (MEMBERS ONLY) 

 

KITCHEN IS OPEN TUESDAY TO SATURDAY FROM NOON - 7:30PM 

SUNDAY – BAR FOOD AVAILABLE BUT KITCHEN IS CLOSED 

MONDAY – BAR FOOD AVAILABLE BUT KITCHEN IS CLOSED 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

 

 


